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UltraQuat Plus

UltraQuat Plus is a no-rinse neutral pH disinfectant cleaner
with an odour counteractant.   It disinfects, cleans and
deodorizes in one labour-saving step.  UltraQuat Plus is an
economical concentrate that can be used with a mop and bucket,
squeeze bottle, sponge, scrubber or by soaking. It provides
effective cleaning strength that will not dull most
metal-interlock floor finishes and does not require a rinse
prior to recoat. Labour is maximized by the effective odour
control for a long lasting clean.

DIRECTIONS: Dilute UltraQuat Plus 4 mL per litre of water.
Apply with cloth, mop, sponge or scrubber to room temperature
(20EC, 68EF) walls, floors and other hard nonporous surfaces
such as stainless steel, metal, porcelain or plastic. 
Thoroughly wet the surface; to ensure disinfection allow 10
minutes wet contact time. Prepare a fresh solution daily or
when solution is visibly soiled.

Effectively destroys viruses such as HIV-1, Herpes simplex
Type 1 & Type 2, Influenza A/PR, Rubella and Vaccinia.

Also kills fungi such as Candida albicans, Aspergillus niger
(black mold) and Trichophyton mentagrophytes (Athlete's Foot
fungus).

UltraQuat Plus at a dilution of 4 mL/L kills the Human
Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV) on hard, nonporous surfaces in
hard water (250 ppm as CaCO3 ) and in the presence of organic
soil (as 5% blood serum) when used in health care settings
where the potential for the presence of HIV-1 on inanimate
surfaces is likely.

Personal Protection: On handling items soiled with blood or
body fluids wear personal protection such as disposable
gloves, gowns, or eye protection.

Cleaning Procedures: Blood and other body fluids must be
thoroughly cleaned from surfaces and objects before
application of germicidal solution. 

Directions: Prepare an accurate dilution of 4 mL/L in warm to
cool water. Apply solution with clean wet mop, sponge or cloth



to room temperature surfaces (20EC, 68EF). Allow 10 minutes
wet contact time. Remove solution and suspended soil with
clean wet mop, sponge, cloth or wet vacuum.

Disposal of Infectious Materials: Blood/Body Fluids should be
autoclaved and disposed of according to local regulations for
infectious waste material.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.
FATAL/POISONOUS IF INGESTED, INHALED OR ABSORBED THROUGH SKIN.
CORROSIVE. CAUSES EYE AND SKIN DAMAGE. DO NOT GET IN EYES, ON
SKIN OR CLOTHING. DO NOT INHALE VAPOURS. Wear full-face
protection (goggles/face shield), coveralls, chemical
resistant gauntlet gloves, apron, chemical resistant boots and
respirator when handling the concentrate or during mixing.
Wash hands and face before eating, drinking, smoking or using
the toilet. Avoid contamination of food. Do not store in food
processing areas or food storage areas. Food contact surfaces
disinfected with this product must be thoroughly rinsed with
clean, potable water. When handling diluted product, wear
impermeable gloves.

FIRST AID:

In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin with
copious amounts of water for at least 15 minutes. For eyes,
CONTACT A PHYSICIAN IMMEDIATELY. Remove and wash all
contaminated clothing; wash them separately from household
laundry before reuse.

If ingested, drink milk, egg whites or gelatin solution; if
none of these are available, drink large quantities of water.
CONTACT A PHYSICIAN or POISON CONTROL CENTRE IMMEDIATELY.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate the use of gastric
lavage. Measures against circulatory shock, respiratory
depression and convulsion may be needed.

DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the
rinsings to treatment site.

2. Follow provincial/territorial instructions for any
required additional cleaning of the container prior to
its disposal.



3. Dispose of the container in accordance with
provincial/territorial requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted
product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
Provincial/Territorial Regulatory Agency or the
Manufacturer. 

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

KEEP FROM FREEZING.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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